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October 18, 2017 
 
To:  Press Release 
 
CC:  Macon County Manager; Macon County Board of Commissioners 
 
From:  Chris Stahl, Director, Solid Waste Mgt. Dept. 
 
RE:  Winter hours at Macon County Convenience Centers 
 
The Macon County Solid Waste Department is announcing new winter hours, beginning Monday, 
November 6, 2017.  Beginning that day, all Convenience drop-off centers will be closing at 5:30 p.m. 
daily.  The new hours are listed by center below: 
 
Buck Creek Center:   Mon-Sat: 7:00am-5:30pm; Sun: 9:00am-5:00pm 
Carson Center:   Mon-Sat: 7:00am-5:30pm; Sun: 9:00am-5:00pm 
Highlands Road Center: Mon-Sat: 7:00am-5:30pm; Sun: 9:00am-5:00pm 
Iotla Bridge Center:  Mon-Sat: 7:00am-5:30pm; Sun: 9:00am-5:00pm 
Otto Center:   Mon-Sat: 7:00am-5:30pm; Sun: 9:00am-5:00pm 
Holly Springs Center:  Mon, Tue, Thurs & Sat: 7:00am-5:30pm 
Nantahala School Center: Tue & Thurs: 7:00am-5:30pm; Sat: 12:30pm-5:30pm 
Nantahala Junaluska Center: Mon, Wed, Fri: 7:00am-5:30pm; Sat: 10:00am-5:30pm 
Scaly Mountain Center: Mon, Tue, Thurs, Sat: 8:00am-5:30pm 
Macon County Landfill: Mon – Fri: 7:30am-4:30pm; Sat: 8:00am-2:00pm 
Highlands Transfer Station: Mon – Fri: 7:30am-4:30pm; Sat: 8:00am-2:00pm* 
 *During the dates  November 11, 2017 through March 3, 2018, the Highlands Transfer Station will be closed 
every other Saturday.   Please call 828-526-2073 for Saturday hours. 
 
Normal operating hours will resume at the commencement of daylight savings time in the spring.  We 
will appreciate everyone’s cooperation during the winter hours.  Please keep in mind that leaving trash 
at the gates of the Centers after hours is littering, and may be subject to criminal prosecution under the 
State Litter Laws.  If you have any questions, please contact the Solid Waste Department at 828-349-
2215, or 828-349-2100. 
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